
Hunterdon County Quilting Guild

Invites you to our

Open House

Friday, October 21, 2016

Our business meeting will begin at 9:30 am.  Following it will be light refreshments and a guest speaker, 

Barbara Persing,  an expert fiber artist and quilter, who will speak on the topic “Listen to Your Quilt.”

All are welcome to join us.  Guest fees will be waived for this meeting.

Readington Reformed Church
124 Readington Road
Readington, New Jersey 08870

For more information please email hunterdoncountyquiltingguild@gmail.com  

We are on the web at hcqgnews.tripod.com. 
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